
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 1/6/2012 11:04:51 AM
To: 'Cooke, Michelle' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Hogenson, Todd (GT&D)

f/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TRH4); Ramaiya. Shilpa R 
(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Redacted_________

Redacted

Bee:
Subject: Final pipeline pressure reduction report 

Michelle

Here's the latest and final package of info on the gas transmission pipeline pressure reductions (version 
21) that we were providing on the basis of your request to Todd Hogenson last fall. We will now return 
to standard reporting as we go into 2012.

Feel free to call Todd or me or Shilpa if you have any questions.

And happy new year! I know it's off to an incredibly busy start.

Laura
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